May 11, 2005

Ms. Deborah Hoffman

Director

Department of Economic Development
Suite 511

401 Grand Street

Paterson, NJ 07505-2023

Re:  Passaic County Brownfields Commission
Dear Ms. Hoffman:

I'd like to thank you for attending the West Milford Township
Planning Board meeting of May 5, 2005 and for bringing with you Mr.
Campanile and Mr. Kehayes. Your presentation on Brownfields to the
Planning Board was very well done and very informative. As you know,
the Township has been interested in the Brownfields program and
attended your monthly meetings. We sincerely appreciate your time
and effort in attending our meeting last week.

The Township Planning Board and Planning Department look
forward to working with your office as we pursue this important
economic development endeavor. Again, we appreciate your efforts in
coordinating this significant program.

Very truly yours,

Michael Tfank
Chairman
West Milford Planning Board
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